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Communication dated 27 November 2007 
received from the Resident Representative of 
Israel concerning usage of the official name of 

Israel 
 

 

 

 

 

 
1. The Chairman of the Board of Governors has received a letter dated 27 November 2007 from the 
Resident Representative of Israel, concerning usage of the official name of the State of Israel in the 
meetings of the Board. 

2. As requested in the letter, it is herewith circulated for information.  

 






